From:

Sent: Friday, 15 December 2017 5:28 PM

To: Annie Leung

Subject: Late Submission ATP Loco DA Submissions
Dear Annie,

| write to request the possibility of making a late submission in regard to the ATP Loco DA.

| have been involved with the ATP and in fact the Eveleigh Precinct since the mid-1990s sitting on various
Heritage working parties for the site since that time. | was responsible for the Social and Oral History
volumes of the Godden Mackay Heritage Management Plan for Moveable Items and Social History
produced in 1995-6.

| have published on the site and its history and heritage since the early 1990s and presented papers on the
site both in Australia and internationally.

Unfortunately | have a highly demanding job and have been travelling in the USA for work in the last few
weeks. | hope to submit on the DA by Monday. | hope this is acceptable.

regards,-






